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Hello, friends, welcome to the March issue of Pit Talk.  This month, we are going tot take a look at 
the finish-up on Tom's Albatros.  All that I can say about the weather is “almost there”!  We have had 
warm days, and we have had calm days, just not at the same time.  Looking forward to summer!

Albi finale

As promised last month, here are the final photos from Tom Seres' magnificent Albatros build, which
he has been sharing on Facebook with all of us.  This involved prepping, balancing, and mounting the

propeller.  Thanks for taking us along on the ride, Tom!



Mr. Jones' new flying machine

This picture was sent in by member Miles Leisure.  Thanks!

A word from our Newsletter Editor Dave

Hi all,
  As I am sure you have noticed, Pit Talk has been getting smaller and smaller over the last year and a 
half or so.  The reason for this is that folks just don't send me material any more, and member-supplied 
content is the lifeblood of a newsletter.

Consequently, I have made the decision to change the frequency of Pit Talk from monthly to quarterly. 
I hope that by doing this, I will be able to gather enough content between issues to make a quality 
newsletter.

The next issue of Pit Talk will be published in June 2018.

I hope all of you are enjoying Spring.  Looking forward to seeing you out at the field!


